
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 August 1, 2024  

 

Dear AUB Students, 
 
We hope this message finds you safe and well. 
 
As the semester is reaching its end and in light of the recent attack in Haret Hreik, we 
want to assure you that we are carefully monitoring the events as they unfold and that 
your well-being as AUB students is our top priority.  
 
If you were directly impacted by this event, please reach out to your academic advisor 
or professor to discuss your academic needs. The Counseling Center is also available 
to provide emotional support and guidance during this challenging period. It can be 
reached at counselingcenter@aub.edu.lb or ext. 3196.  
 
In line with the requirements of the Ministry of Education and Higher Education, please 
note that AUB will continue to operate normally with in-person classes and final exams. 
The Jafet Library has extended hours during the reading and exam period between 
August 2 and 10, 2024. 
 
We wish you a successful end of term. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Office of the Registrar 
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